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In response to the recent wildfires, the Department of Health Care Services has 
collaborated with Los Angeles County to restore terminated eligibility and delay 
renewals for Medi-Cal members in zip codes affected by the wildfires. (Click here for a 
full list of the zip codes).  

• Medi-Cal members with addresses in the affected zip codes who were 
discontinued in January 2025 will have their eligibility reinstated through their 
next annual renewal in January 2026. 

• Medi-Cal members with addresses in the affected zip codes with renewals 
scheduled for February, March, and April 2025 were automatically extended by 
six months from their current renewal month. This means that Medi-Cal 
members will receive their renewal packets and reminder notices during 
their regular times, but they have an extra six months to respond.  

These actions ensure that Medi-Cal members directly impacted by the wildfire can 
maintain their health coverage during this state of emergency. 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.fns.usda.gov/disaster/california
https://www.fns.usda.gov/disaster/california
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